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Dear Governor Haley: ��
South Carolina’s coastal communities and residents have spoken out en masse against the 
federal proposal to allow oil and gas development off our our coast. I respectfully ask you to 
stand up for South Carolina’s coastal resources, heritage, and quality of life and ask the Obama 
Administration to take South Carolina out of the five year plan for drilling that the U.S. Bureau of 
Ocean Energy Management has recently proposed. �
�Offshore drilling would require industrializing our coastline, it would threaten the billions of 
dollars and tens of thousands of jobs that tourism brings to our economy, and the public would 
not even know what's going on. Any data from seismic testing off our coast would not be public. 
The Federal Government and the testing companies would not share the data; it would be 
&quot;proprietary.&quot; 
I respectfully urge you to tell the Obama Administration that you cannot support drilling if it 
happens behind closed doors.

Judith Chamberlin


